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Subject: Letter for Collaborative Research in Fluid Mechanics 

 

Dear Prof. Sahin Ahmed, 

 

I am writing this letter to you to inform you that we have to continue our collaborative research 

work in different branches of Fluid Mechanics for the greater interest of the society.  

 

Our research collaboration has started in 2010 and since then we have successfully completed 

many papers and published 6 papers in various reputed international journals (Scopus). Thank you 

so much for that. Hereby, I am thinking of continuing our collaborative research work in a research 

domain of new and challenging topics, like research in Nanofluids and MHD flows in arteries so 

that we together will pursue this collaboration and flourish soon with hard efforts. 

 

I highly recommend you as one of my collaborator for my future research work. Thank you once 

again and looking forward for your positive response. 

            

Best wishes and regards, 

 

 
Dr. Ali J. Chamkha 

Dean of Research 

Professor of Mechanical Engineering 

Prince Sultan Endowed Chair for Energy and Environment 

Prince Mohammad Bin Fahd University 

P.O. Box 1664 

Al-Khobar 31952, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 

Tel       : +966 13 849 8800 

Mobile : +966 52 259 7794 


